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Echo Meter Touch 2 and Echo Meter Touch
2 PRO for iOS Discontinuation Notice

Dear Echo Meter Touch customers,

We regret to announce that Apple has discontinued the Lightning
connector we use to manufacture the iOS versions of the Echo Meter
Touch 2 and Echo Meter Touch 2 PRO. Lightning connectors are now only
authorized by Apple for use in cables, not for attachments such as the
EMT 2. Both EMT 2 and EMT 2 PRO for iOS will be discontinued once we
consume all the connectors we currently have in stock.

We estimate that we will run out of the EMT 2 for iOS around July 2021
and for the EMT 2 PRO for iOS by the end of 2022. This does not affect
the Echo Meter products for Android, which we will continue to
manufacture. In fact, we are planning to phase in a USB-C connector for
the EMT 2 and EMT 2 PRO for Android.

Wildlife Acoustics is always developing new products and, given the
popularity of the iOS EMT products, we plan to address that market with
a future product that will not need the Lightning connector. For current
Echo Meter Touch customers, rest assured, Wildlife Acoustics will
continue to develop and support the Echo Meter Touch app for iOS.




